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  EDUCATION AND TRAINING GRANT PRESENTATION 

 The Motor Vehicle Commission awarded $150,000.00 in Education and Training Grant funds to 

secondary and post-secondary schools from across the state on Monday, April 30, 2018, at 11:30 a.m. during 

a ceremony held at the State Capitol.  Governor Hutchinson spoke to the recipients and presented the grant 

awards.   

Since the program started three years ago, the Commission has awarded nearly $450,000.00 to 

twenty-two (22) deserving secondary and post-secondary institutions.  The purpose of the Education & 

Training Grant Program is to provide funds for education and technical training in the field of vehicle service 

and maintenance in an effort to increase the available workforce of service technicians.   

  For 2018, the Commission carefully selected the following eleven (11) recipients for the 3rd Annual 

Education & Training Grant Program: 

Arkansas Tech Career Center, ASUB/ Searcy Campus, Cabot High School, Gentry High School 

Conversion Charter, Monticello Occupational Education Center, Northeast Arkansas Career & 

Technical Center, Northwest Technical Institute, Ouachita Career Center, Pulaski Technical College, 

University of Arkansas Cossatot, and Waldron High School. 

The Education and Training Grant Program was created by Act 258 of 2015 and is operated by the Motor 

Vehicle Commission. 
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